
Monday 10th October 2022

Dear Thomas Fairchild Families,

Hackney Foodbank (HF)

Hackney Foodbank is an independent charity which runs in partnership with local organisations, businesses and

churches and helps stop local people in crisis going hungry which is increasing.  We

are delighted to let you know that our school, once again, will be collecting for Hackney Foodbank for Harvest Festival.

More families are turning to Foodbanks for help, and with the festive season also approaching it’s vital that we show our

support.

It would be brilliant if each family could donate one item of non-perishable food.  We have provided a list below of foods

that HF are most desperate for.

We will be collecting donations until Friday 21st October when we will be delivering to our Hackney Foodbank partners.

You can find out more about the impact the Foodbank is having on the community and how you can help by logging on

to www.hackneyfoodbank.org.uk Donations can also be made at local supermarkets too.

Thank you so much in advance for your generosity.

Warm wishes,

Matt Trahair

Headteacher

HF most needed items list: HF have plenty of:

● Gluten Free Foods

● Tinned Fruit

● Tinned Corned Beef

● Instant Coffee 100g

● Shampoo

● Conditioner

● Deodorant

● Tea Bags

● Rice 500g

● Long Life Milk

● Long Life Juice

● Biscuits

● Baby toiletries

● Baby Nappies
● Baby Wipes
● Baby Food
● Baby Formula Milk

(unfortunately HF are
unable to give this
out)

http://www.hackneyfoodbank.org.uk

